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There has been a real buzz of learning around the
school since the start of the new term. Year 4 have
produced some amazing writing and artwork
linked to their core text of the Iron Man, our Year 6
pupils rounded off their WWII history topic with a
trip to the Time and Tide Museum in Great
Yarmouth and Year 1 have been writing me
persuasive letters for their upcoming trip. This
month sees the launch of children’s mental health
week, internet safety day and LGBT/Pride history
month. As always, thank you for your continued
support.

Mr Matthew Cross
Headteacher

Supporting your child’s health

The Just One Norfolk website provides
information to help you find agencies and
schemes that can provide support if you are
struggling to heat your home this winter, as well as
advice to help families with the common winter
illnesses that children might get.

Just One Norfolk also hosts a weekly online child
health drop in every Tuesday (10-11am). During
this drop in you can speak to a health
professional via video call and get advice about
infant feeding, healthy lifestyles, child
development, emotional health, behaviour and
sleep, toileting and much more!

Follow us on Twitter / Follow us on Facebook

Children's Mental Health Week

Children's Mental Health Week 2023 will take
place from 6-12 February 2023. This year we are
encouraging children (and adults) to look at how
we can make meaningful connections.

Have a look at the free resources for families

Lego Vouchers

We are collecting newspaper tokens for a chance
of winning some Lego for our school.  In our foyer,
we will have a collection box for the tokens. The
winning schools - decided by the number of
tokens as a ratio to the number of pupils - will
receive £1,000!

https://justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/keeping-families-warm-well/
https://justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/
https://twitter.com/qprimary
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064054084841
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/#resources


Our Wonderful Displays!

Staff have been busy updating our displays with
some stunning work. You will get to see it all at our
workshare next Tuesday (7th February) from
3-3.30pm.

Reminder: Dogs and Parking

Parents and Carers, please do not bring dogs onto
the school grounds (except guide dogs). Can I also
remind parents that car parks are for staff and
visitors use only and to stick to designated paths
when leaving the school at the end of the day.

We’re Recruiting!

We are looking for hard working and enthusiastic
staff to join our fantastic school.
Find out more about our current vacancies

Online Safety for parents and carers

Norfolk Constabulary are running online safety
webinars for parents and carers on Safer Internet
Day, 7th February 2023. This is a really good
opportunity for parents and carers to receive
information and advice from those with first-hand
experience of the risks and problems young
people face online.

Select a session below to reserve your spot
Session One Tue 7 Feb 2023 | 11:00 - 12:00
Session Two Tue 7 Feb 2023 | 16:00 - 17:00

https://t.co/jnV3L80jNP
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/online-safety-webinar-session-1-tickets-460817406267
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/online-safety-webinar-session-2-tickets-460832501417


Upcoming Dates

7th February Careers Fair Year 6 (pupils only)

7th February - 3-3.30pm Workshare Afternoon Rec - Year 6

8th February Africa Alive Trip (late collection: 4pm) Year 1

10th February Safer Internet Curriculum Day Rec - Year 6

10th February Last day of Spring 1 All years

20th February First day back All years

21st February - 8.45 - 9.15am Year 1 Phonics Breakfast Cafe Year 1 Adults

23rd February 8.45 - 9.30am Year 3 Times Table Breakfast Cafe Year 3 Adults

24th February - 9.40am Mrs Carpenter / Mrs Suffield’s
Show + Share Assembly

Class Adults

27th Feb - 3rd March World Book Week - events throughout school All years

3rd March - 9.40am Miss Harper’s Show + Share Assembly Class Adults

10th March - 9.40am Mr Ward’s Show + Share Assembly Class Adults

14th March Cathedral and Mosque Visit (early drop-off: 8am) Year 4

17th March Languages Curriculum Day Rec - Year 6

24th March Duxford Trip Year 2

24th March - 2.30pm Year 5 Show + Share Assembly Year Group Adults

27th March - 3-3.30pm Easter Workshare Afternoon Rec - Year 6

30th March Norwich Castle Trip Year 3

31st March Norwich Castle Trip Year 3

31st March Last day of Spring 2 All years

18th April First day back All years

Term Dates: 2023-2024
We have now confirmed our term dates for next academic year. These dates are now available on our school
website.

https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/calendar/
https://www.queenshill.norfolk.sch.uk/calendar/


Opportunities in the local area


